
 

 

 

March 24, 2025 
 
 
Dear Madam/Sir: 
 
REF:  RFP 4029-2025 Campus Security Addendum 2 
 
The RFP includes the following updates from Addendum 2  

- Bid Opening date has changed to April 9th, 2025 @ 11:00AM.  
 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (334) 229-6997 or 
cmcclain@alasu.edu . 
 
      Respectfully, 
 

                                 
 
      Chris McClain 
      Director of Contracts and Acquisition  
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